TO: ENSIGN LELAND PATEL
FROM: LT CMDR DATA
SUBJ: HANORAK STILLS

ENSIGN LELAND PATEL,

I AM CONTACTING YOU TO INFORM YOU THAT THE HOLO-STILLS YOU PROVIDED FROM YOUR RECENT AWAY MISSION TO HANORAK SUBMOON 46
WILL BE INCLUDED IN THE ENTERPRISE’'S FINAL REPORT REGARDING THE HANORAK LIFEFORM. THE STILLS AND THE DEBRIEFINGS PROVIDED
BY THE SAGAN’S AWAY TEAM WERE PIVOTAL IN PREPARING THE ENTERPRISE CREW FOR THE INITIATION OF FURTHER COMMUNICATION WITH
THE LIFEFORM.

THE COMMUNICATION PROJECT IS PRODUCING RESULTS. IT IS A MOST FASCINATING BEING.

REGARDS,
LT CMDR DATA
USS ENTERPRISE NCC-1701-E

02-18796
01-12086 03-26654



